
OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 2020 

Dear Parents, 

We are all settling in well and have been busy getting to know each other and having fun! 

Weather permitting, all classes will be spending lots of time outdoors.  There are many 

things to focus on during the fall season, including colors, leaves and pumpkins!  During 

the weeks to come, we hope to enjoy outdoor nature time and fall crafts.  If necessary, 

please put sunscreen and/or bug spray on your child before school. 

  REMINDERS: 

* Please remember to return nap mats the next day!  They are going home at different 

times for each child. 

* Please be aware of the busy parking lot when pulling in and out, and make sure there 

is enough space between cars for everyone to get in and out!   

*Please remember there is a late fee of $1 per minute per child if you do not pick up 

your child by 2pm. 

 

You will see monthly Bible verses coming home with your child.  They will be hearing this 

verse all month long.  They do not have to memorize the verse, but some teachers will 

offer incentives if they do. 

October is fire prevention month.  We are working on getting firefighters to visit, 

showing gear and equipment, and discussing fire safety.  However, everything is 

different with Covid, so more info to come.   

Our COSTUME PARTY DAYS will be on Thursday and Friday, October 29 & 30 with fun 

activities.  Your child may wear his/her costume, but please no swords, sticks or scary 

costumes!  If needed, please send a change of clothes with tennis shoes for your child in 

a clearly marked bag.   
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